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  All Teams     Time  7:45 

The Stewards have heard from team representative Dan Mitchell (Velocity Racing Development) 
regarding the engine change in the 21 car.  After consultation with the Technical Delegate (Buddy Fey) 
and HPD representative Andrew Salzano, the Stewards have determined that the engine was damaged in a 
crash during the Event at VIR that was not the fault of the driver.  As such, in accordance with Article 
28.2 (a) of the Sporting Regulations, no penalty will be imposed for the engine change.  Decision 314 is 
rescinded. 
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